
WE  WORSHIP 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
Saturday, 6/21    Chuck DeVitto   (b’day on the 19th) 

Req. Wife, Connie 
Sunday, 6/22   Mabel and Chester Peters 

Req. Joan and Bob Lamagna 
Friday, 6/27   ._________  Feast of the Sacred Heart 
Saturday, 6/28      Edmund Tomac     Req. by Art & Lois Healy 
Sunday, 6/29  Thomas Carroll               Req. by Markie & Delia 

 
Opportunities for Mass Intentions   Fridays,  July 11,18 & 

25;   Saturdays July 12 &26;  Sundays July 20 & 27 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament       

Every Wednesday,  8:30am – 9pm       
Sacred Heart Church, Lake George 

      Chaplet Divine Mercy -    Wednesdays   3pm 
            

  Prayer Chain:  Contact Alice Damp        
                     623-3618 or edaldamp@yahoo.com 

                        

The June Candle burns in memory of  
DECEASED MEMBERS OF THE MILLER FAMILY 

Requested by Lorry O’Connor 
 

 

 

Sign up for St. C’s Golf Tournament 
$95 pp include 18 holes, cart, steak dinner, 

prizes, raffles, etc!  
Proceeds go to help area folks in need.  

SUNDAY, AUGUST 10    NOON 
contact Gail Demarsh at pyramid-
lifemom@aol.com or 744-9241 
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 Come and celebrate our 

Third Annual Parish Feast  

 

 June 27, 2014          Friday - 6:00 p.m. 
 

 Outdoor Eucharistic Procession 

Prayer at Shrine of the Sacred Heart 

Vespers and Benediction 

Ice Cream Social 
 

 We invite you to come and join in the cele-

bration.  Invite a friend or tell your neighbor. 
 

 “Come to me…and I will give you rest.” 

Come and rest, reflect and share fellowship in Christ 
 

 [Morning Mass will be at 8:00 a.m. with Eucharistic adoration from 
8:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. – The chapel will remain open after services 

until 9:00 p.m.] 

 
 

WE NEED CHOCOLATE CHIP COOKIES 
for the Baccalaureate Reception 
this Thursday.     Can you help? 

If a gang of folks each offered 2 dozen, that 
would work!  Please contact Gail DeMarsh at 

744-9241 or pyramidlifemom@aol.com. 
THIS IS FOR OUR KIDS5.. THANKS! 

 
 

 

Refer to last week’s bulletin (online) to read about  

• Saturday, June 28, Holy Hour  for Religious Liberty and 
Freedom with Bishop Scharfenberger at the Shrine in Auri-
esville. (www.rcda.org/fortnight) 

• July 14th Gala supporting Father Peter Young Foundation 
that serves folks struggling against addiction, incarcera-
tion, homelessness, or poverty.  Go to www.pyhit.com or 
call Marge Reilly at 518-463-8109. 

 

NEED HELP THIS SUMMER?    

HERE’S A GREAT OPPORTUNITY! 

“YOUTHWORKS”  is back already, and looking for projects inside 
or out.   They are willing to work (paint, repair, rake, etc).   Pick up 

an application for yourself or neighbor...found on the bulletin board. 

Questions?   Speak to Sister Linda or Gail DeMarsh.   KIDS CLUB 

is also back!   Sponsored by Youthworks.  Details on the bulletin 

board.   Our kids love it! Free   After the Rec. Program. 

 June 22, 2014      Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ  
WE GATHER 

 

Sunday     10A   Eucharist 
Tuesday    10A  Communion  Service  Adult Home 
                  8P  AA    Jaracz Hall 
Thursday   12N  AA Jaracz Hall 
       7P    Baccalaureate at St. C’s    

(No Hispanic Gathering F Resumes next week)   
Friday         8A   Eucharist  
                   8A to 7P   Feast of Sacred Heart (see Col. 3) 
Saturday    4P Reconciliation 
       4:30 P Eucharist 
                     *************************************************     
7/16            Pastoral Council Meeting   6:30P 
7/27-8/2     Youth Mission Trip 
8/10       10th annual Golf Tournament 
9/7              Parish Picnic 
 

Baccalaureate at St. C’s This Thursday at 7PBaccalaureate at St. C’s This Thursday at 7PBaccalaureate at St. C’s This Thursday at 7PBaccalaureate at St. C’s This Thursday at 7P    
We congratulate our seniors:  Kelsey Winter, Logan Webster, 

Glenn Warner, Whitney Markwica, Brauer Jones, Rhianna 
Honey, and Cregan Callahan.   We also thank Steve Danna 

for offering words of wisdom and the Baccalaureate Address.  
Finally, we thank Gail DeMarsh for all her hard work with our 

young people and for creating the Bacclaureate Service. 
   (In advance, thank you to the cookie providers. See Col. 3) 

  All are welcome …All are welcome …All are welcome …All are welcome …    
Come and pray for the graduatesCome and pray for the graduatesCome and pray for the graduatesCome and pray for the graduates........ 

 

10% BACK!!!    When you bring this bulletin to dinner at Lizzy Keyes, 10% of the cost of the entrees 
will be donated back to St. Cecilia’s Church, kindness of  Tom and Amber Grace. 

                   SSSS TTTT AAAA F F F F F F F F    
    Parish Life Director: Sr. Linda  Hogan csj  
          slhcsj@verizon.net / 623-3021        
    Sacramental Minister:  Rev. Paul Cox  
           656-9464     
       Pastoral Associate Admin:    Gail DeMarsh   
           pyramidlifemom@aol.com / 744-9241                                            
    Bookkeeper/Cemetery:  Dawn Brunner   
           623-3021 (Tuesday AM)  
    Parish Nurse / Mntnance:  Judy Rozell   
           222-4140   sunflowr50@yahoo.com   

�ews From �eighbors  

WE SERVE 

SHARING TREASURE     

Last Weekend:   Church Support= $2,430     Make Up= $330       

Gifts=$190      North Country Ministry = $10    Evangelist =  $25    
Catholic Communications = $75       Youth Mission Trip = $5 

 

NORTH COUNTRY MINISTRY NEEDS 
baby clothing for the Summer, especially sizes 2T and 3T.   

Thank you F.they can be dropped at the Ministry Center across 
from the Post Office.  

Also needed are storage totes with lids. 
 

Many Thanks to all Many Thanks to all Many Thanks to all Many Thanks to all     
who serve the  St. C Community…..who serve the  St. C Community…..who serve the  St. C Community…..who serve the  St. C Community…..    

Thank you to all who donated goods for the Garage SaleF and 
thank you to the Friday AM Mass Community who dragged all 
the items from the garage to the lawn:  Ula Morehouse, Kathy 
Sinnott, Pat Leonard, Father Cox, OJ Vonderheide, Glenn and 
Melenie and Dee Warner, Barbara Moore, Mike Belanger.  And 
thank you to all who set up  and worked the sale:  Mark Axen, 

Laura Dean, Joan Bowen, Tina and Travis Gosselin, Alice Loch-
mann, Judy Rozell, Tom Dean, and Peggy Knowles.   Thank you 

to Mark Axen who mowed the lawn at West Wing and to Pete 
and Donna Wood who inserted the screens. Thanks to Clark 

Orton for mowing and Cheryl York for saving the rectory base-
ment from being flooded!! 

 
 

 

�orth Country Ministry   623-2829  Clothing Center and 

Baby’s Place… 3933 Main Street     Open Monday and Tues-

days9A-12N  and on Wednesday thru Friday 1-4PM.    Volun-

teers are always needed. 
 

The Priory in Chestertown      494-3733 

www.prioryretreathouse.org    for full list of offerings 

 

2014 GARAGE SALE ,  PRIORY, CHESTERTOW� 
NEEDS WORKERS...EVEN FOR A FEW HOURS, 

Beginning at 1PM, Thursday July 10 to 4PM Sunday July 13. 

Check out the bulletin board  for more info about this or the 

many wonderful programs  offered at the Priory, or go to 

www.prioryretreathouse.org 

 

Dominican Retreat House  in Niskayuna   
www.dslcny.org    to see their many offerings. 

Sunday, September 28th at 2PM is 
Derek Jeter’s  

Last Scheduled Game of his career!!! 
Would you like box seats for the game? 

Take a chanceF 
$5 each or 3 for $10. 

Chances are available in the Narthex. 
The drawing is July 26th. 

 
Thank you to Richard and Louise Carriere!! 

Tickets are available at St. C’s and at  
Cronin’s Golf Resort.  All proceeds will help those who live 

in poverty in our area.   


